
From: cpc.sm.info <info@cpc.ny.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 6:15 AM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Cc: Simons, Michael (CPC); Friedman, Susan (CPC) 
 
Subject: FOIL Received 

 
Dear Ms. Sassower, 
 
This will acknowledge receipt of your request for records under the Freedom of Information 
Law by the Commission on Prosecutorial Conduct. This request was for "all comment 
received pertaining the Commission on Prosecutorial Conduct's April 10, 2024 'Proposed 
Operating Rules and Procedures' (sections 10400.1-10400.14), noticed in the Department 
of State's April 24, 2024 New York State Register." 
 
Your request is being reviewed to identify documents that are responsive to your request 
and which may be available pursuant to all applicable provisions of the Freedom of 
Information Law. 
 
A determination as to whether your request is granted or denied will be reached in 
approximately 20 business days or we will notify you in writing if we require more time to 
assemble and review documents that may be responsive to your request.  
  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Susan Friedman 
Administrator  


